

# **Tempe Environmental Bulletin**

**June 2017** 

Monsoon BMP's

## Are you prepared for Monsoon 2017?

If you are not sure, now is the time to review that <a href="Best">Best</a>
<a href="Management Practices">Management Practices</a> (BMPs) such as good housekeeping, landscape maintenance, proper chemical storage and waste management practices are in place for your facility. Take time to train employees to use preventive measure to avoid leaks and spills, to know how to handle spills if they occur, to keep outdoor areas



clean (including the curb in front of your facility). If chemicals and other materials are stored outdoors they should be covered and be sure those dumpster lids are kept closed. Doing so can reduce the risk of adding pollutants to stormwater. More information on how you can be prepared before, during and after the storms is available at <a href="Storms and Monsoon Weather">Storms and Monsoon Weather</a>. Remember...

Only Rain Down the Drain!!

### **ADEQ** news you can use for Stormwater Compliance



### **Stormwater Permitting Goes Paperless with myDEQ**

As of June 1, ADEQ offers the Regulated Community a digital solution to better assist customers in meeting their Stormwater Construction General Permit (CGP) and & Multi-sector General Permit (MSGP) environmental priorities and responsibilities with an easy online tool, available 24/7 to meet your business needs. ADEQ will no longer accept paper applications for the CGP & MSGP Notice Of Intents (NOI) or Notice Of Termination (NOT), and Smart NOI will no longer be available online.

Visit <u>myDEQ e-Permitting/e-Compliance Portal</u> to learn how to apply for, manage and terminate permit coverage and to digitally submit your reports.

### **New Compliance Tracking & Reporting Tool for Stormwater MSGP Permittees**

ADEQ's new tool can assist your stormwater team with staying on track with permit requirements all year long. A single sided, one pager, the <u>MSGP Requirements at a Glance</u> summarizes typical permit requirements and can easily be posted in a conspicuous spot in your work area as a helpful reminder of the timing for, and your progress toward, fulfilling permit requirements.